Myers, Jeanie

From: Amrik Natt

Sent: 2023/03/21 1:10 PM

To: City Clerks Office

Cc: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL)Application # A-2023-0047, Ward # 10 ; Application # A-2023-0048, Ward # 10;

Application # B-2023-0004, Ward # 10

Caution: This email originated from outside the ovganizaﬁTn. Do not click links or open attachinents that you do not
trust or are not expecting.

In regards to: Application # A-2023-0047, Ward # 10
Application # A-2023-0048, Ward # 10
Application # B-2023-0004, Ward # 10

Attention Committee of Adjustment,
| reside at 7 New Forest Terrace, we recently received notice of the above applications which are causing us some concern.

We do not agree with the severed land application as this will compromise the aesthetic of the neighbourhood. New Forest
Terrace is a dead-end street with no drive access to Goreway Drive from the Court, we wish it to remain as is, following the

current by-laws, for security, privacy, and design reasons.

My son, Karndeep Natt, and | would like to attend the March 28th meeting in person. Please confirm.

Sincerely,

Amrik Natt
7 New Forest Terrace Home Owner

Thanks,
Amrik Natt



